
  

 

 

April 3, 2023 

VIA EMAIL: charles.oppler@gmail.com  
AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 
 

Mr. Charlie Oppler 
Chair, Credentials and Campaign Rules Committee  
National Association of REALTORS®  
430 N. Michigan Avenue  
Chicago, IL 60611  
 
Dear Chairman Oppler: 
 
The Arizona Association of REALTORS® has voted to endorse Kevin Brown for 2024 
NAR First Vice President.  Please accept this letter signed by the 2023 Arizona REALTORS® President as 
official notice of our endorsement.   
 
The NATIONAL ASSSOCIATION OF REALTORS® (NAR) and its members should be proud to have two very 
dedicated and qualified candidates seeking election to NAR office.  After listening to both candidates, the 
Arizona REALTORS® believes that Kevin Brown’s understanding of industry issues, combined with his 
dedication, will best serve the REALTOR® membership and tomorrow’s buyers and sellers.   
 
NAR has a strong history of distinguished leaders who have the knowledge and skill set to lead our 
nationwide membership.  We believe Kevin Brown has the vision and leadership to guide the National 
Association through this new and challenging economic and legal climate and be part of NAR’s history of 
strong leaders.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

Eric Gibbs 
 
Eric Gibbs, Sr. 
2023 Arizona REALTORS® President        
       
 
cc: Kevin Brown 
        John Sebree, CEO, California Association of REALTORS® 
        Deanne Ramarowicz, Staff Executive, Credentials and Campaign Rules Committee 
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